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EERMC Cost-Effectiveness Report

Pursuant to the Least Cost Procurement Standards:

The Council shall prepare memos on its assessment of 
the cost effectiveness of the EE Plans, pursuant to R.I. 
Gen. Laws §39-1-27.7(c )(5), and submit them to the PUC 
no later than three weeks following the filing of the 
respective EE Plans with the PUC, or in accordance with 
the procedural schedule set in the applicable docket. 
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Next Steps

Today
– Council vote on endorsement of the 2024-2026 and 2024 

Annual EE Plans

October 2nd 
– RI Energy Files Plans with the PUC

October 12th 
– C-Team conducts final assessment of the cost-effectiveness 

of EE Plans and submits report to Council

October 19th

– C-Team reviews final cost-effectiveness report with Council
– Council discussion and vote on cost-effectiveness report

October 23rd

– Cost-Effectiveness Report filed with the PUC
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Draft of 2023 Plan Report included as material with 
sections highlighted to be reviewed  & updated
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Council Member Discussion
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